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Massachusetts residents do not eat enough 
fruits and vegetables. Only one quarter of 
Massachusetts adults eat the recommended 5 
fruits and vegetables per day.1

Nearly 8% of Massachusetts families live below 
the poverty line and may struggle to afford food 
of any kind, let alone healthy food. The map 
to the right shows families with incomes less 
than 125% of the poverty level, by census tract. 
In eastern Massachusetts, poverty tends to be 
concentrated in urban areas, and in western 
Massachusetts it is more evenly distributed in 
urban and rural areas.

Families making less than 125% of poverty qualify 
to receive food assistance benefits such as the 
Supplemental Nutritional Assistance Program 
(SNAP) or the Women Infants and Children 
nutrition program (WIC). More than 6,000 food 
retailers and nearly 250 farmer’s markets around 
the state accept these public food benefits.

The prevalence of food insecurity - households 
that had difficulty providing enough food for 
all their members due to lack of resources -  in 
Massachusetts is 10.6 percent.2 The state has 
more than 700 food banks, food pantries, and 
meal programs that provide food to people and 
families in need.
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